
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

February 19, 2016 

MEMORANDUM  TO: MPHA Board of Commissioners 
Tenant Advisory Committee 
Other Interested Parties 

FROM: Cora McCorvey, Executive Director/CEO 
on behalf of F. Clayton Tyler, Chairman - MPHA Board 
of Commissioners 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Minneapolis Public 
Housing Authority Board of Commissioners scheduled on February 24, 2016 will 
not be held.  The Tenant Advisory Committee scheduled for that date is also 
cancelled.  There will not be an Executive Committee meeting held on that date. 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners will be held on 
Wednesday, March 23, 2016 , at 1:30 p.m. at 1001 Washington Avenue North, 
Minneapolis, Minnesota.  The Tenant Advisory Committee will also meet on that 
date at 12:00 noon. 

MINNEAPOLIS PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY 
E QU A L  H O U S IN G OP P O R T U N IT Y –  E QU A L  E MP L O Y ME N T  OP P OR T U N IT Y  


